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Hi Alisa, Stephanie,

See attached for letters of support for PianoFight's liquor license exchange hearing next
Thursday. 

Thanks and see you next Thursday!

Dan Williams
415.310.1713
Executive Director
PianoFight, SF + PFO 

mailto:dan@pianofight.com
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Attn: San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
Public Safety & Neighborhood Services Subcommittee 


Dear Board of Supervisors, 


We would like to express our full support for PianoFight’s request to exchange their current Type 47 
Liquor License to a Type 48 Liquor License.  


PianoFight is a pillar of the Tenderloin Community and a model business owner. The owners of 
PianoFight have been active in the community since before they opened their doors in 2014. Since then, 
PianoFight has aided thousands of Bay Area artists by providing infrastructure and support for them to 
create new work, while providing a platform that allows hundreds of thousands of audience members to 
discover exciting new artists in the Bay Area's creative scene.  


PianoFight not only supports local San Francisco Artists and the Arts Economy, but also supports vital 
neighborhood organizations such as the Transgender District, the Tenderloin Neighborhood Community 
Benefit District, Safe Passage, Code Tenderloin, just to name a few. PianoFight frequently hires residents 
of the neighborhood and hosts various community events, proving its status as an integral part of the 
heart, soul and economic vitality of the Tenderloin. 


The owners of PianoFight have made every effort to keep their business alive through the Covid-19 
pandemic and have succeeded in surviving thus far. They are now requesting an exchange from a Type 47 
license to a type 48 license, hence allowing the establishment to open for events without having to open 
their kitchen- a task which has proven costly and difficult to staff, as demand for cuisine remains low. The 
owners have identified this adjustment as essential if they are to remain operational. 


Please grant the approval for this exchange request and help us to keep a Tenderloin institution and pillar 
of the fragile arts community alive and thriving. Thank you! 


  


 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Pratibha Tekkey  
Community Organizing Manager 
Central City SRO Collaborative, THC 
472 Ellis Street, SF CA, 94102 
(415) 775-7110 ext. #1703 
pratibha@thclinic.org 
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